COUNTY OF ESSEX
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

DIVISION OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS
99 WEST BRADFORD AVENUE
CEDAR GROVE, NEW JERSEY 07009

& (973) 239-3366 EXT. 2440

(973) 239-0152

From: Eric Williges

To: Glen Ridge Township

Re: Mosquito Control Notification
Date: 8 March 2013

Dear Glen Ridge Township,

JOSEPH N. DiVINCENZO JR.
COUNTY EXECUTIVE

Sanjeev Varghese, Director
Public Works

Eric Williges, Superintendent

Pursuant to New Jersey Administrative Code 7:30-9.10(e), please see attached municipality

packet containing important mosquito control information. The packet contains a cover letter,

general information about Essex County Mosquito Control and a list of most commonly used

pesticides in our control operations. The pesticide information sheets contain valuable information

on the product and important external links and telephone numbers for further inquiry.

You are encouraged to have copies of this packet available in your municipal building and to

share this information openly with all residents in your community.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at your

convenience.

Sincerely,

Q. Q.
Eric Williges

Superintendent
Essex County Div of Environmental Affairs

ESSEX COUNTY IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER



State of Nefo Jersey

CHRIS CHRISTIE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION BOB MARTIN
Governor 401-02B Commissioner
Division of Water Quality
Office of Permit Management
KIM GUADAGNO P.O. Box 420 Trenton, NJ 08625-0420
Lt. Governor Phone: (609) 984-4428
Fax: (609) 777-0432

March 18, 2013
Dear NJPDES Permittee:

The Department is hereby providing notice that the FY2013 Annual Fee Report and Assessment of Fees (Annual Fee
Report) for the New Jersey Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NJPDES) permit program is now available on
the Department’s web site at www.nj.gov/dep/dwa/nipdesfees.html. The Department will also provide, free of
charge, a paper copy of the Annual Fee Report to any person upon written or verbal request to the Office of Permit
Management. The total NJPDES fee assessments are projected to be $19.7 million. The FY2013 Annual Fee Report
has been prepared based upon the NJPDES Fee Regulations at N.J.A.C. 7:14A-3.1.

A public hearing on the FY2013 Annual Fee Report for the period of July 1, 2012 through June 30, 2013, will be
held on Wednesday, April 17,2013 at 1:00PM. The hearing location is:

New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection
22 South Clinton Ave — Conference Room A
Trenton, New Jersey

The public comment period on the FY2013 Annual Fee Report will remain open until April 17, 2013. Please
submit written comments to:

Mail Code 401 — 02B

Terry Beym, Acting Section Chief

NJDEP — Water Pollution Management Element
Permit Administration Section

PO Box 420

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0420

If you have any questions regarding the Annual Fee Report, please contact Mike Dillon in the Fee Management Unit
of the Permit Administration Section at (609) 984-4428.

Sincerely,

Terry Beym, Acting Section Chief
Permit Administration Section

The Division encourages all permittees required to submit Monitoring Report Forms to do so electronically.
Please visit our website at www.state.nj.us/dep/dwq to view the tutorial on electronic submission or, call Debbie
Esposti or Julio Collazo at (609) 984-4428 for more information.




